
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 
 

Hello CBA Families!  I’m sure everyone is ready for this cold weather to be over and for some 

warmer weather to head our way!  This month we are excited to learn about how to stay healthy.  

We will be talking about how to eat well and how to keep our teeth healthy.  This month is a 

great time to talk with your child(ren) about what foods are healthy and that we need lots of 

water to keep us hydrated.  A lot of children are very active, but they might not know how 

playing and staying active can help keep our bodies healthy.  

 

 

We are hoping this cold weather will stay behind us, but here is our information in case we have 

any school delays, closings, or schedule changes due to weather.  We will email all families so 

please ensure that we have your accurate email address.  You can also visit our school website at 

http://woodshire.chesterbrookacademy.com or call the school at 703-444-6161. 

 

 

It is our commitment to support the needs of your child(ren), your families and the school.  It is 

my passion to see your child succeed and thrive in their educational environment.  If you have 

any questions or concerns, my door is always open.  Again, thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

 

Here are some important dates to remember: 

 

 February 2
nd

 – Ground Hog Day 

 February 14
th

 – Valentine’s Day- Valentine’s Day Parties at 3:30 PM.- Wear Red or 

Pink  

 February 16
th

 – Parents Night Out- 6:30 P.M.-9:30 P.M. 

 February 19
th

 – President’s Day CBA CLOSED 

 

SPIRIT WEEK: 

 

 Thursday February 1
st
 – CBA Pride Day 

 Friday February 2
nd

 – Pajama Day  
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